
 HB 1502  Please do Pass 

 Members of the House Human Services Committee, 

 “My name is Lisa Pulkrabek and I reside in District 31.  I am asking that you please 
 render a DO PASS on House Bill 1502.” 

 We deserve to know the truth about the covid vaccines. We want to know who died from 
 the vaccines. We want to know the risks of this experimental MRNA treatment before 
 we take it. We don’t want to be forced to take it. Tens of thousands of North Dakotans 
 have taken one form of the covid vaccine or another already. We are now just starting to 
 see the damage as they get the boosters. We deserve to know how it is affecting our 
 bodies. This bill will demand that the studies be done and the truth brought to light. 

 Thank you kindly for your hard work in the legislature. 

Lisa Pulkrabek
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